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                       Important Information!!!!    

 
Online Free and Reduced Applications for Haywood County 

Schools 
 
Apply on-line for your children to receive free or reduced price school meals. Your application will be sent 
from a secure web site directly to Haywood County Schools, so you don’t need to worry about filling out a 
paper form that could be lost or misplaced.  
 
 
www.LunchApplication.com has been designed to make it easy for you to know exactly what information you 
need to provide and to guide you through the process. Once your application has been received the district 
office will determine your eligibility and send you a letter with the results.  
 
 
www.LunchApplication.com is an easy, secure and convenient way to apply for free or reduced meals. 
 
To apply, simply go to www.LunchApplication.com and Click Apply Now. 
 
 
* If you don't have access to the internet please ask the school office or call 627-1150 for a paper copy of 
this years Free and Reduced Meal Application.   
 
** If you have already received a letter telling you that your child was preapproved for meal benefits you 
do not need to reapply.  Please make sure all of the school aged children living in your household are 
listed on the approval letter.  If not please contact Sheila McClure @ 627-1150 or 
smcclure@haywood.k12.nc.us. 
 
 

                   
 
 
 
 

     “THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER.” 


